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News Release
Winnipeg, Manitoba

February 26, 2014

Clark Brownlee recipient of Community Builder Award
Clark Brownlee, Coordinator of the Right to Housing Coalition, has been selected as the 2014 recipient of the Canadian Housing and Renewal Association’s Community Builder Award.

This award celebrates a community builder who has shown an extraordinary commitment to ensuring decent, safe and affordable housing or who has shown dedication to ending and preventing homelessness in their community.

In announcing this award Jody Ciufo, the Executive Director of CHRA, writes about Clark:

This award honours your extraordinary contribution in founding, organizing and operating the Right to Housing Coalition.  Your peers admire and salute you as the face of the Coalition throughout the community, volunteering your time to ensure social housing issues are raised, understood and acted upon, submitting materials to the media to create awareness of housing issues in the general public, attending community events dealing with issues such as poverty and committing to lifelong learning at local, provincial and national housing conferences.

The Community Builder Award is one of just five CHRA awards that will be conferred at the CHRA’s upcoming Congress in Edmonton on May 1st.

